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19th March 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
COVID – 19 update 
 
It was announced yesterday that schools will now close to all pupils except those that are 
vulnerable and those whose parents are key workers. The school have been asked by the Local 
Authority to collect information very quickly in order to plan effectively.  
 
The Local Authority are yet to publish a definitive list but at the moment this includes children 
who: 

 Have an EHC plan 

 Children who have an allocated social worker 

 Parents who work in the NHS, Police, Teachers, Armed Forces, Fire Brigade, 

Paramedics, Ministry of Defence Workers, Prison officers, Highway Agency workers, 

Social Workers, Educational Psychologists (Local Authority), Other Local Authority staff 

and Delivery Drivers. 

Due to this announcement, it is essential that we know which parents work in any of the above 
categories. This is so that school can arrange provision for the children. In order to achieve this, 
please email the school office by 2:30pm notifying us of your job role and employer. The school 
email address is chaselanepri@clpwaltham.org.uk  
 
Please be reminded that we will continue to update you regularly even beyond the Friday closure 
as staff will still be working from their homes.  
 
May I take the opportunity to thank everyone in school, all of the families and the school 
governors for all of your continued support at this difficult time. 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
 
 

Mr Jeffery 
Headteacher  
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